

Electronic Security

- Commercial Systems
- Access Control
- CCTV
- Residential
- OK State License 0141

P.O. Box 15008 Del City, OK 73155 (405) 670-3377 315 S. Scott Street / 73115

Thursday, June 20, 2019

Dear Valued PSI Customer,

It is with great excitement and sadness that I write this letter. I have decided that it is time for me to scale back my workload. Effective August 1, 2019, Guard Tronic, Inc., the company that monitors your alarm will be taking over the billing and service of your alarm, access control, and / or camera system. Even though I will be cutting back my workload, I do intend to continue to work and build the gate installation and service side of PSI.

This has not been an easy decision for me. Since 1982, when I started PSI Security, it has been my intention to provide the best care and service for you, my customers. Many of you have become personal friends, and that is a treasure that I will always be grateful for.

Rick Brown, owner of Guard Tronic, will also do his best to provide you with the same level of service and personal attention that you have received from PSI. I have known Rick for 35 years and his company is also a family owned business. His son, Jordon, manages Guard Tronic's central station.

I will still be around to answer any questions that you may have regarding this transition. If you want to call and chat, I would enjoy that. You are also welcome to stop by our office in Del City.

My best wishes and blessings to all of you!

Sincerely,

Pat Redpath President

PSI Security